
From: Carmela Anzelmo   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 11:51 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Illegal Truck yards 
 
Dear council. 
 
Please please take time to deal with these illegal 
Truck yards. They are affecting our town. Not only does my family hate coming to visit me because they 
are disgusted by the way our town looks, but they are afraid of driving on my town roads. It's 
embarrassing and unsafe. 
 
Not only am I afraid of driving in my own town but we are taking a risk with our breathing air with all 
these trucks on our roads. As I sit on my front porch all I can breath is the truck fumes. Bbq'ing with my 
children and husband in my backyard.. we are breathing truck fumeS. 
 
Please take action today for all the citizens who confidentiality voted for you during the past election. 
 
Concerned citizens.. 
Palkowski family  
 
 




